@SILVA

CONSTRUCTION INC.
April 15,2019

To Whom It May Concern:

I'am writing to refer Arthur Cruz Jr from CE Fence Company whom I have known for many
years. He is a very responsible and well-mannered man. He has done plenty of work for us and we have
built an outstanding personal and business relationship. He has always gone out of his way to help with
anything we needed. Arthur Cruz Jr is very capable of exceeding any job with many years of experience
in the industry of work he does. I have no doubt that he would be a valuable contractor and I give my
highest recommendation. If I can provide any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me by

phone at (303) 710-0543 or by email at silvaconstruction1354@email.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Josed.. Silva
Treasurer
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